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January 31, 2025 
  
Via Email Only 
Marina Brown 
catskillmarina@gmail.com  
  
Re: Public Records Request to the Department for Children and Families 
  
Dear Marina Brown, 
  
Thank you for your request for public records made to the Department for Children and 
Families (DCF) dated January 19, 2025. You requested copies of all contracts with Lund for the 
years 2022-2025.  
  
Included with this letter are 15 documents in PDF format that fulfill your request.  
  
If you have any questions, or have additional requests please contact me at 
AHS.DCFRecordsRequest@vermont.gov.  
  
  
Thank you, 
  
 
Nya Pike 
Records Officer 
Department for Children and Families 
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